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MINUTES 

PUBLIC HEARING 

PETITION FOR ANNEXATION – DUAME/KOSLUCHAR/BARNES 

COOK CITY COUNCIL 

MARCH 27, 2014 – CITY HALL – 6 PM 

 

 

TIME AND PLACE:  A public hearing of the Cook City Council was held at 6 PM on Thursday,  

March 27, 2014 at the Cook City Hall. 
 

CALL TO ORDER:  Mayor Harold Johnston called the public hearing to order at 6:01 PM.   
 

ATTENDANCE:  Present was Mayor Harold Johnston and City Councilors Kim Brunner, Jody Bixby, Karen 

Hollanitsch and Elizabeth Storm. Absent were none. Also present were Administrator-Clerk/Treasurer Theresa 

Martinson, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Cindy Palm, Cook News Herald, The Timberjay, Ambulance Director Tim 

Mankowski and EMT Amy Luecken. 

 

The purpose of this hearing is to consider a petition of certain landowners to annex property to the City of 

Cook.  The proposed annexation is known as Michael and Kathryn Duame, Noreen Kosluchar and Ethel Barnes 

property located at 1825 Hwy 25 in Field Township.   

 

The property owners have requested annexation to access city utilities.  This public hearing is scheduled to 

allow anyone in person to be heard about this annexation referred to as City of Cook Ordinance No. 1017.   

 

No comments were received.   

 

The Cook City Council will vote on this said ordinance at the Regular Council Meeting immediately 

commencing after this public hearing.   

 

ADJOURNMENT: 
There being no further business brought before the Council, motion to adjourn at 6:11 PM was made by 

Councilor Storm and second by Councilor Hollanitsch.  MOTION CARRIED 

 

CITY OF COOK – Cook, MN  55723 

 

_______________________________________________ 

Harold Johnston, Mayor 

 

_______________________________________________ 

Recorder:  Cindy Palm, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 

 

_______________________________________________ 

Attest: Theresa Martinson, Administrator-Clerk/Treasurer 

 


